
 
 
 
 
 
SCSO Seeking help in Locating Missing/Endangered Man - 06/19/2012  
 

Seminole Co. Fla., (06/19/12)-The Seminole County Sheriff's Office is asking the publ
ic for help in locating a missing and endangered 65 year-old man.  

 

David Lee Carpenter was last seen earlier this morning at his assisted living facilit
y, located at 1131 W. Lake Brantley Road, in Altamonte Springs.  According to caretak
ers, Mr. Carpenter suffers from dementia. Investigators believe that Mr. Carpenter le
ft on foot and may be en route to his old residence on Unitah Ave., Orlando.  

 

Mr. Carpenter is 5’ 11” tall, with gray hair and blue eyes.  He was last seen wearing 
a light colored striped shirt and blue jeans. 

 

Anyone with information on Mr. Carpenter’s whereabouts is urged to call the Seminole 
County Sheriff's Office at 407-665-6650.   

 

Thank you in advance for your assistance. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


